
            Historical Society of Clarendon VT  

                           Annual Meeting 

          Jan 20, 2025 6 PM Community Center 

 

Attendees: Bob Underhill, Phil Mandolare, Becky Mandolare, Ed Congdon, Kevin Peck, Pat 

Moore, John Colvin, Peter Savage 

This was a Board-only meeting.  Only Dave Potter was unable to attend. 

The group continued the discussion about Board roles in light of Bob Underhill’s announcement 

in Nov. that he planned to step down as President at the May 2025 Annual Meeting. 

Also continued from the Dec. 16th Board meeting was the discussion about the south wall of the 

schoolhouse and its windows.   

 

 


